
 

 

 

Notice of Extension 
 

Request for Proposal (RFP) 
 

                       

RFP23-5283 Preferred Service Providers – Impact Oss Software 
 
The Pacific Community hereby gives notice that the submission deadline date for RFP23-5283 “Preferred 
Service Provider(s) for building internal SPC capacity to engage with IMPACT OSS and provide technical 
advice to member countries” has been extended to 5th July 2023 no later than 11.59pm (Fiji Time). 
 
For quick online access to the RFP, please click the link below: 
 
https://www.spc.int/procurement/tenders/preferred-service-providers-impact-oss-software  
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